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October 19, 2021

Dear NEA Families,

As we prepare to reopen our doors to the NEA community this week for conferences, I'd
like to remind everyone that safety in our school parking lots and on Oslo Street is
critical. In recent weeks, | have fielded a handful of complaints regarding improper
driving on Oslo Street. We’ve had a few folks head down the wrong lane in an attempt
to cheat the line. This is a significant safety concern. Please refrain from doing this for
any reason whatsoever. In addition, please remain mindful of the following:
e When parking at NEA, use marked spots first. You may also park along the
sidewalk as needed.
e If parking on Oslo Street, you must park so that your car is facing up the street
and not down. Do not park on the down side of Oslo.
e Please be mindful of crosswalks. People will be walking all over school grounds
so drive carefully and slowly.
e We have a small number of NEA students who live within a few hundred feet of
school. This is another reason why it’s important to stop at the stop sign as you
exit — kids may be walking to and from school!

Thank you in advance for your support in helping maintain the safety of our school
community. We look forward to seeing you this week for your child’s conference.

Sincerely,
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Ryan Chaney
Principal



